The Honourable Shane L. Stone AC, PGDK, QC

Mrs. Jeanette Annictomatis
Honorary Consul

The United Kingdom

122 East Point Road
Fannie Bay. NT 0820

Personal

30 October 2006

Dear Jeanette,

Congratulations on your appointment as Honorary Consul for The United
Kingdom. Josephine and | were delighted to share the occasion with you at your
home on Sunday evening.

Representations to persuade the British Government to make such an
appointment in contemporary times date back to 1995.

The UK Head of Mission at the time Sir Roger Carrick KCMG was receptive but
declined to make an appointment. His successor was not supportive but his
replacement Sir Alistair Goodlad KCMG (now the Lord Goodlad) was disposed to

start the process. -
Hence 11 years on you have been appointed, a very worthy appointee.

Again congratulations and if | can ever be of assistance please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Kind regards.

Yours sincerely

> il

Shane L. Stone

GPO Box 559
Darwin. NT 0801
siselect@ozemail.com.au ; 0419 80 6121



